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As part of the awareness The Anti- Sexual Harassment Cell, Shillong College, on the 

22
nd  

April, 2022 organized an interactive session on the topic “Sexual Harassment – Be 

Informed”. 

Smti. Rebina Subba, Advocate, and former member Meghalaya State Commission for women 

was the guest speaker on the occasion, who, with her extensive experience and knowledge in 

the field of women’s welfare and the legalities involved delivered a thought provoking and 

informative deliberation on the types of harassment as well as enlightening the audience on 

the various Government policies related to sexual harassment in the work place. She also 

enlightened the gathering on the UGC guidelines to curb sexual harassment especially with 

regard to higher educational institutions and campuses. The session was attended by about 80 

(eighty) students drawn from all departments, and a few teaching staff along with the 

members of the cell due to the restrictions being followed on COVID appropriate behavior. 

The discussion, as intended provoked a slew of questions and requests for clarifications on 

various aspects which were expertly dealt with by the resource person, this being indicative 

of a thorough interaction by all present. 

In closing, the vice-principal, Shri K. D. Roy spoke on the pertinence of such issues, and the 

need for an alert and informed generation of students, who are fully aware of their rights and 

of the remedies available to them in case of such unfortunate events. 

In all, the programme was a success, gauging by the fact that the interaction between the 

students and the speaker was immense. 
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